COME JOIN US

Welcome to THE EARL OF CHESTERFIELD ARMS and thank

you for considering us for your Christmas event.

Let us know what is important to you, and if you don't see what you are
looking for over the following pages, then please ask. We will try and
accommodate you where we can.

Once you have chosen what you would like to eat, you can leave the rest
to us.

CHRISTMAS TIPS THIS YEAR

If you fancy a pint, some food, a sandwich (subject to availability), or
just to pop in and see us for a coffee and sit by our fire, please check
our opening times on www.theearlofchesterfield.co.uk

Please consider your transport when you book. We recommend
arranging return taxis in advance, to save you waiting time.

Also, don't forget we are always open on Sundays throughout the
festive period, for a traditional lunch (12noon — 7.30pm). The Earl

of Chesterfield Arms will remain open all day, whether you fancy a
drink or a meal.

BOOKING TERMS




